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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that States and the United Nations system,
with particular attention to the activities of the United Nations Children’s Fund
(UNICEF) and the World Health Organization (WHO), introduce indigenous youth
perspectives into existing youth policies and plans, including the five-year action
agenda of the Secretary-General to address health issues. In addition, there
should be a distinct focus on indigenous youth by improving participation in
decision-making and by introducing and including mental health services for
young people, with particular efforts to address suicide among indigenous youth.
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